Release of Student Photos and Information

During the course of a school year, individual students and student groups are occasionally
videotaped and/or photographed in classroom situations, during fine arts performances, on
field trips, while participating in athletics, etc. The resulting photo and/or videotape may be
used in a variety of ways; to promote the school; to instruct students or staff members, to
recognize student achievements, etc. The final product could also take a variety of forms: photo
displays, slide-presentations, newspaper articles, pamphlets, video programs, school yearbook,
etc.

The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act allows any parent/guardian or eligible student
the right to inform the school of their desire that their child not be photographed or videotaped.

The educational interests of students require the collection, retention, and use of information
about individual students and groups of students. At the same time, a student’s right of privacy
under Federal and State law mandates careful custodianship and limitations on access to
student records.

At the beginning of each school year, all parents/guardians or eligible students are required to
fill out a Student Registration Form online via Family Access which is located on the District
website. The Information Checklist addresses the release of information and photos. The
Student Registration Form is kept on file in the school office and may be updated at any time by
contacting the appropriate school or going online to Family Access.



